
To Committee Chair Representative Kelly Moller, Vice Chair Representative Sandra Feist, and 
members of the Committee, 
 
I support of HF 396, HF 14, HF 15, and HF 601. We need to start with comprehensive legislation 
to mitigate the effect that our fascination with guns in our society is okay and warranted. Too 
many innocent, born people have been murdered in cold blood, and guns are a major feature in 
this tragedy. 
 
Our soaring gun violence is a product of too many guns in the hands of more and more people 
who are not able to handle these weapons of mass destruction. Anything we can do as a society 
to deter unqualified folks’ access would be a step in the right direction. 
 
These proposed bills are sensible and reasonable. We cannot wait to act. 
 
Thank you for your time and service, 
Ann Jennen 
St Paul, MN 

 

 

 

 


